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Dear   Chairman   Paul   Pinsky,   
and   to   whom   it   may   concern,   
 
 
 
I   am   writing   to   ask   for   your   support   of   SB065,   Connors   Courage.   
 
It   is   our   duty   to   support   the   education   and   healthy   upbringing   of   all   the   children   of   our   community.   
This   legislation   is   practical   and   inexpensive   to   implement.   If   we   can   make   a   difference   in   just  
one   child's   life   it   would   be   worth   it.   This   wonderful   piece   of   legislature   will   in   fact   improve   the  
lives   of   hundreds   of   children   in   our   state.   
 
 
 
Please   consider   this   your   top   priority   this   legislative   session.  
 
  Thank   you   for   your   service   to   Maryland's   difficult   issues.   
 
 
 
Christopher   B.   Randers-Pehrson,  
1638   Main   Street,   Whiteford   MD   21160  


